
 

 

4th October 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Parent Donation Fund 
 

At Oswald Road we are constantly striving to provide exciting and creative learning 

opportunities for our children. Based on pupil voice collated from this year and last, our children 

have said that they love to bake and do lots of exciting themed craft projects. We are very 

lucky to have a cooker and a fridge in the EYFS (Early Years Foundation Stage) and we are 

looking forward to setting up some fun activities for our children again this year. An enriched 

and creative curriculum is what we always strive for.  

 

In order to set up these exciting projects we are asking for a weekly donation of no more than 

50p to £1 to pay for food, baking equipment and special craft resources. Please note that 

this is just a suggestion donation and not a mandatory payment.  

 

There will be a clearly marked pot beside the parent’s board as you enter your child’s 

classrooms for you to put your donation into each Monday ready for our project later on in the 

week. Should you prefer to make the donations at the school office please ensure they are in 

an envelope with ‘Reception Fund’ written on the front. We are asking for donations to start on 

Monday 8th October.   

 

We will always aim to provide photos on our Facebook and Twitter pages and also on our 

parent notice boards to allow you to see that your donations have been put to good use. 

 

Thank you for your support and time as always. 
 

Kind regards, 

 

Natalie Glendon, Sophie Roberts and Fiona Walker 

Reception Teachers  


